
Notice of Road Closure - Cty Hwy P 
Jun 21, 2013 
 

 

Please be advised the Brown County Public Works Dept will be closing County Highway P from KB to Pine Grove 
starting on Monday, June 24th through Friday, July 12, 2013.  County Hwy P will be ground and repaved with curb 
and gutter being added at Langes Corners and Pine Grove intersections.  Please use alternate routes.  This stretch of 
County Hwy P will be open to emergency vehicles and local traffic only. 

  

Michelle Wallerius, Clerk 

Town of New Denmark 

 


